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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

T-Mobile Corporation Approved to Sponsor Nevada’s Newest Apprenticeship Program  

Las Vegas / Carson City (November 25, 2020) – Committed to expanding apprenticeship into non-

traditional fields, the Governor’s Office of Workforce Innovation (OWINN), with the assistance of the 

Nevada System of Higher Education (NSHE), helped T-Mobile earn approval for its first-in-the-nation 

apprenticeship program at the October 14, 2020 meeting of the Nevada State Apprenticeship Council. 

Originated out of settlement discussions between the Nevada Attorney General’s Office, Bureau of 

Consumer Protection, and T-Mobile, the program will offer apprenticeship opportunities for Business 

Support Analyst. 

"I feel this is an exciting time for Nevada workers and with T-Mobile’s commitment to a non-traditional 

apprenticeship model, it only opens the doors for others to follow,” said Richard Williams, Nevada’s State 

Apprenticeship Director.  

If you are an employer interested in starting a Registered Apprenticeship in Nevada, please send an email 

to NVapprenticeship@gov.nv.gov or visit lifeworksnv.org to learn more about the registration process. 
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